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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2018 1:23 PM
To: 'Szymanowski, Katherine'
Cc: slathrop@chevron.com
Subject: Extension Approval; 4300 Broadway; Standard Oil; RO3278

Kathy, 
Based on our phone conversation a few minutes ago, it appears reasonable to provide an extension to the 
submittal date for the site investigation report for the subject site.  This is based on the slow response by the 
City of Oakland permitting agency.  To this end, I’ve extended the due date to December 31, 2018, and have 
updated Geotracker to reflect this change. 
 
Kathy, 
I did forget to comment on the use of an air knife to clear a hole.  Please be aware that the LTCP requires soil 
samples in the 0 – 5 (and 5 – 10) foot depth intervals.  ACDEH requires that an air knife not be used in 
proximity to a soil sample to be collected for characterization due to the probability of volatilization of volatile 
compounds.  Collection with a hand auger is preferred. 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Geologist, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 


